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To:
Cc: Listed Projects; 
Subject: RE: Application for listing in Fast-track Approvals Bill - Pound Road Industrial Development
Date: Wednesday, 3 July 2024 12:16:52 pm
Attachments:

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care

when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Kia ora Oliver
 
The organisation name is ‘NTP Development Holdings Limited’.  Thanks.
 
Ngā mihi

 

 

 
 
Ngāi Tahu Property, Te Whare o Te Waipounamu, , City East, Christchurch, New Zealand
www.ngaitahuproperty.co.nz

 
From: Oliver Sangster  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 3:29 PM
To: 
Cc: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Application for listing in Fast-track Approvals Bill - Pound Road Industrial Development
 

 
Apologies – please could you respond by 5pm tomorrow (3 July 2024)
 
 
Kind regards
Oliver
 
 
From: Listed Projects 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 10:08 AM
To: 
Subject: Application for listing in Fast-track Approvals Bill - Pound Road Industrial Development
 
Kia ora 
 
Thanks for your application for listing in the Fast-track Approvals Bill. We are assessing it for
completeness, and have one question for your clarification.
 
The organisation name “Ngāi Tahu Property Development Holdings” – we have been unable to
find a record of this entity on the companies register. Can you please provide some information
about this entity in terms of its structure?
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Kind regards
Oliver
 
CAUTION: This email and any attachment(s) contains information that is both confidential and
possibly legally privileged. No reader may make any use of its content unless that use is approved by
Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu and its subsidiary companies separately in writing. Any opinion, advice or
information contained in this email and any attachment(s) is to be treated as interim and provisional
only and for the strictly limited purpose of the recipient as communicated to us. Neither the recipient
nor any other person should act upon it without our separate written authorization of reliance. If you
have received this message in error, please notify us immediately and destroy this message.




